
Friday Update, June 21, 2024 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with your Friday update, June 21, 2024. 
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School Bus Transportation Applications for the 
2024-2025 School Year 

 
The Sulphur Springs Union School District is able to provide bus transportation to 
and from school for a limited number of students. Transportation applications for 
the 2024-2025 school year are being accepted at this time. The Transportation 
Department will do their best to accommodate students riding the bus that wish 
to ride. However, please know that turning in your application does not guarantee 
your child a seat on a bus. Students who are not placed on routes will be placed 
on a waitlist. Students will be added to bus routes based on eligibility and space. 
 
In order for students to ride the school bus at the start of the school year, bus 
applications MUST be submitted no later than July 31, 2024. Applications are 
available online, located on the District website. If a parent needs a printed 
application, please go to the school office and/or the District Office located 
at 27000 Weyerhaeuser Way. It is important to remember that any child that is 
riding a school bus, must have an application on file prior to boarding. 
 
Important to remember:  All applications must be submitted to the Sulphur 
Springs Union School District Transportation Department before July 31, 2024. 
Applications received after July 31st will be placed on a waitlist and transportation 
cannot be guaranteed at the start of the school year. 
 

https://app.informedk12.com/link_campaigns/transportation-application-release-form-english?token=AoxW7o99UMk966Xxza7Jc1Fq


The District’s Transportation Safety Plan can be found on the District’s 
website.  Buses will have active video monitoring enabled. The use of video 
monitoring will support the safety of students and drivers and prevent vandalism, 
and may be used to monitor student behavior. 
 
For specific information on bus schedules and bus routes, contact the 
Transportation Office at (661) 252-3822. 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.sssd.k12.ca.us/domain/40

